
 

 

Friday 3rd March 2023  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The mock exams fortnight is now complete. Attendance to exams was excellent, especially in Year 11. 
Results will be shared with parents and students later this month. 
 
Mulberry UTC is delighted to be holding the Mulberry STEM Academy Graduation this afternoon for 
107 trust graduates and their families. We will also be joined by representatives from Mercedes-Benz 
Grand Prix. The event will be hosted by Mulberry UTC performing arts students and there has even been 
a full size Formula 1 car delivered for display in the theatre! 
 
This week has seen the introduction of clearer consequences for lateness to school (after 8:45am).  6th 
form students will automatically lose their privilege of going offsite for lunch and Y10 and Y11 will receive 
a same-day 20 minute lunchtime detention. This has seen punctuality improve significantly. Thank you 
for your support in our mission to develop students’ professionalism in regards to timekeeping and 
organisation.  
 
On Thursday 9th March we will hold our Open Evening and Careers Fair between 4:30pm and 6:30pm. 
Year 11 students are most welcome to attend to learn about our 6th form options as well as meet with our 
employer partners.  Please see a flyer below.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


